
Redmond, Oregon 

2017 Feast Activities  

 

 

Thursday, Oct. 5  

DELS & Department Head Reception 

 

We will be hosting a drop-in social for all deacons/deaconesses, elders, department heads and 

spouses on Thursday, Oct. 5, from 5:30-7 p.m. Location TBA. There is no charge to you for the 

event. The drop-in will allow everyone the chance to get together, meet old friends and make 

new ones. We will have a variety of light snacks, appetizers, beer, wine and nonalcoholic drinks. 

Come join us for an enjoyable early evening of fellowship. 

 

Friday, Oct. 6 

Seniors’ Luncheon 

 

All senior citizens (aged 65 and over) and mates are invited to a special senior citizens’ luncheon 

on Friday afternoon, Oct. 6, from 12:30 to 2:30 p.m. The location will be the Eagle Crest Resort. 

The activity will feature plenty of fellowship, light lunch and music. This activity is free to 

senior citizens. 

 

Friday, Oct. 6 

Friday Night Bible Study 

 

Friday evening, Oct. 6, we will have a Bible study beginning at 7:30 p.m. The location will be 

the Eagle Crest Resort. 

 

Saturday, Oct. 7 

Combined Young Adult and Teen Bible Study 

 

The Church considers its young people a source of the leadership for tomorrow. On Saturday 

morning, Oct. 7, at 11 a.m., a Bible study will be presented just for you. You won’t want to miss 

this enlightening and inspiring study. It will be held at the Eagle Crest Resort. Refreshments will 

be provided. 

 

Monday, Oct. 9  

Family Day/Family Dinner 

 

Our Redmond Family Day and dinner will take place on Monday, Oct. 9, from 2:30 to 6:30 p.m. 

The location will be the Sam Johnson City Park in Redmond. The park has a covered open-air 

pavilion where we will serve dinner. Before dinner, we will have a variety of games and 

activities, including cornhole and ladder toss. We will also have under-pavilion games, including 

cards and Bingo. Dinner will be a catered barbecue brisket and chicken dinner, including sides 

and drinks. Dinner will be served from 5 to 6:30 p.m. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: Preregistration, sign-up and payment are required for the dinner. All who are 

registered for Redmond will receive an email detailing cost of the meal as well as how to register 

and pay for the meal. 



 
 

 

Tuesday, Oct. 10 

Young Adult Activity 

 

Our young adult activity will take place on Tuesday afternoon. Details are still being worked out. 

Check back here for further updates later on. 

 


